
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE              JANUARY 3, 2022 

 
CONTACT: Kevin MacCormick, Commander 

(714) 548-3740, kmaccormick@westminster-ca.gov  
Media Hotline: (714) 548–3213  

 
 

Possible Hit and Run Traffic Collision 
 

WESTMINSTER, Calif. – On Monday, Janauary 3, 2022, at approximately 0522 hours, officers from the 
Westminster Police Department responded to the 6500 block of Walt Street in the City of Westminster 
regarding a possible fatal hit and run traffic collision.  
 
Upon arrival, officers located a deceased male in the driveway of a residence. The Traffic Division, along 
with members of the Detective Bureau, responded to the scene and are currently investigating to 
determine the individual’s cause of death as well as the cause of the collision.  
 
Anyone with information is urged to call the Westminster Police Department Detective Bureau at  
(714) 548-3759. 
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